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Senator John A. DeFrancisco was a guest reader at Maxwell Memorial Library in Camillus on

July 21st. He had a great time reading stories to children and then talking about the

importance of summer reading. The New York State Senate Summer Reading program is still

underway.  To register your child for the program, please visit nyread.com.  
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